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Three Rivers Citizens Advisory Board Donates to
Project Prom
APRIL 05TH 2017 BY DEE LOFLIN

Three Rivers Citizens Advisory Board Donates to Project Prom

Bloomfield, Missouri - The Three Rivers Citizens Advisory Board recently donated $500
to the Bloomfield High School Project Prom.  Bloomfield's Prom will be held on
Saturday, May 6, 2016.

Representing the Advisory Board is Richard Ruch presenting the check to Project Prom
Committee representative Heather Mayo, preK-8 Bloomfield School Counselor.
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